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Joint Trade Unions - Barnet Public Sector alliance petition
Department: 
Service:
We the undersigned wish to express our concern about the consultation process for the Future Shape of the Council programme. We want you to note that in our teams and departments we have not been involved in or been consulted over the future of our service and neither have the Trade Unions been involved at this crucial level. We are concerned that the process has not been open and transparent and that decisions have been reached without a robust options appraisal. Such an appraisal must include the option of improved and innovative in-house provision reflecting the full potential of the service, rather than just on the current service.

 

We urge the Council not to make any procurement decisions on our services until  in-house improvement and innovation options have been fully explored with staff and user involvement and a rigorous options appraisal process has been completed which includes an in-house option.
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